WOMEN’S CAROLINAS GOLF ASSOCIATION
ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING
THE PENINSULA CLUB, CORNELIUS, NC
April 30, 2003
 
The meeting was called to order by the President, Barbara Kuhn, who then introduced the Board.
Barbara then thanked the club for hosting the Championship, and presented a commemorative plaque to the Assistant Professional.
Tiffany Dell, Director or Women’s Golf for the Carolinas Golf Association, was introduced by Barbara.  Tiffany explained that her goal is to assist women’s organizations to run events and guide them through the process.  The CGA will also donate to these organizations, and intends to add more events for women.
She announced the North Carolina Senior Women’s Championship and the Carolinas Senior Four-Ball.  She would like to see North and South Carolina more united by golf, and asked for e-mail ideas and suggestions to this end.  She will also work hard to promote junior girls’ golf.
The Carolinas also has Carolinas Match Play, which will be at Mid Pines, and numerous one-day tournaments.
The North Carolina State Women’s Amateur will be in Wallace, NC June 16-19.
Linda Marsh announced the USGA Qualifiers in North Carolina and Sheila Hopkins the Eastern Senior Women’s June 10-12.
 Barbara Kuhn presented medallions to the retiring Board members, Dot Gardenhire, Anne Potts, and Jeannette Godwin.
Barbara then honored the past champions, presidents, and team captains who were present.
 It was decided to dispense with the reading of the minutes.
TREASURER’S REPORT:  Diana Saine announced the bank balances and new member clubs and individual members.  (See report)
 
VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  Genon Krivohlavek announced that the 2004 Championship will be held May 4-6 (Wednesday though Friday), at Pebble Creek Club, in Taylors, SC, near Greenville.
 TEAM CAPTAIN’S REPORT:  Karen Ferree announced that the Matches will be held at the Stonewall Resort, in West Virginia. (See report)
JUNIOR GIRLS’ REPORT  Vicki DiSantis announced the dates of this year’s tournaments:  the Junior Girl’s will be held at Columbia CC, in Blythewood, SC, and the Twin States Ironwood Golf Club, in Greenville, NC July 29-31.
 TOURNAMENT CHAIRMAN’S REPORT:  Mary Wannamaker presented a gift of appreciation to Marijane Boyle for doing an excellent job running this year’s tournament.
NOMINATING COMMITTEE:  In the absence of Dot Gardenhire, Barbara announced the slate of officers:
President-Genon Krivohlavek
Vice President-Lynlee Long
Secretary-Carrel Westlake
Treasurer-Frankie Garber
Members-at-Large—Diana Saine and Marijane Boyle
Assistant Junior Girls’ Director-Nancy Mayer
Tournament Chairman-Linda Miller
 Brenda Frye moved to accept the slate of officers as presented, seconded by Linda Marsh.  Motion passed.
Genon presented a gift of appreciation to Barbara Kuhn for her many years of service to the organization.
 The meeting was adjourned at 8:45pm by the President, Genon Krivohlavek.
 
Respectfully Submitted,
 
 Carrel Westlake, Secretary
